
Coronavirus update!  
Bright Stars Gym Schools 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 - 20.00 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We have recently been made aware of further developments and guidelines regarding the 
Coronavirus. We have taken the advice from British Gymnastics and The Government and have 
made the hard decision to suspend all gymnastics lessons as of this evening Tuesday 17th march 
2020 for the foreseeable future. 
 
This does NOT mean your school is necessarily closed, unless you have been given this advice. 
Please check with your school.  
 
You’ll be pleased to know we have added a “Gym Portal” to Spectrum Gymnastics Academy’s 
website, where you can find weekly Gymnastics activities to keep your little ones busy during this 
time. Please feel free to use this portal, click the link below:  
 
SPECTRUM PORTAL  
 
Other useful links:  
  
NHS Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
Government Guidelines  
 
 
Kind regards and best wishes to you all, keep safe and we will be in touch very soon.  
 
Sarah Hills 
BSGS Director 
www.brightstarsgym.co.uk 
 

 

https://www.spectrumgymnastics.co.uk/gym-portal/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection

